Hello everyone!

I hope you’re all having a great summer thus far! I just wanted to get you guys the current layout
for the Great Escape trip we have scheduled for the 16™ next month sooner rather than later. I’11
have this in bullet points so that it’s direct. If you have any questions, please let me know.

1. If you know for a fact that your child/children will be coming with us on the trip, please
let me know whether or not they like to go on any kind of a ride considered as
“Thrilling,” the kind that have loops or go in fast speeds. It will help in getting the kids
together in groups.

2. If your child/children will be coming with us on the trip, I will be sending you a liability
form to fill out. Please give it to me or one of the other leaders at drop off. If you can not
do it in advance, have no fear, you’ll be able to do it upon arrival before we leave the
building.

3. We highly recommend that anyone coming on the trip comes with a full stomach, we will
be meeting up in the middle of the trip to get a late-ish lunch around 2:00pm.

4. Drop off and pick up will not be changed. Please drop off your child/children by 9:30am,
pick up will be at 7:15.

5. In terms of finances, the tickets will be $20 for the students, and we will not be paying for
any form of purchases within the park (food, drinks, merchandise, etc.), I’d recommend
the students to bring 20, give or take, if they plan on getting anything. Please understand
that if that is a struggle we are willing to assist. The tickets will be purchased in advance
for anyone who contacts me to let me know they’ll be coming on the trip.

6. The park’s policy on belongings is very common, please don’t let your child/children
leave home with any form of a weapon or anything you would consider questionable (I'm
not saying this because I think you’d do the opposite but because I need to be able to say
I told you, lol).

We are super excited to go on this trip and have an absolute blast as a church community. Please
let me know as soon as you can, we’d like to purchase the tickets on August 11", which is a
Monday. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions! My email is
youthdirectorian@gmail.com and my phone number is 609-949-4416.

God Bless y’all!
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